Application #: 09-500-23347

HARNETT COUNTY CENTRAL PERMITTING
108 E FRONT STREET - LILLINGTON, NC 27546 - 910-893-7525

Date: 02/19/10
Applicant: Chris Pugh
Technician: Richard Del Conte

Customer called in reference to an E-Health issue. His lot as it exists now will not perk
for a 4 bedroom home. He has worked with Bryan McSwain and his neighbor on a
resolution. Mr. Pugh will be purchasing approximately 15° of additional property, which
will then allow for a 4 bed system to be installed.

Bryan is allowing him to proceed with conditions. The improvement permit will be
issued for a 2 bedroom home ($65 revision from original app). This will allow Mr. Pugh
to start construction while the new minor subdivision paperwork is being processed.

Once the new lot has been recorded he will then pay a $65 revision fee to change to a 4
bedroom home and be able to get his operations permit.

An email from Bryan regarding this has been scanned and placed in the folder.

Richard Del Conte

Cc: Laserfiche, file # 10-500-23347
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Richard Del Conte

From: Bryan McSwain

Sent:  Friday, February 19, 2010 10:19 AM
To: °~ Richard Del Conte

Subject: 09-5-23347

Rich | spoke with Mr. Pugh about doing the revision for the 4/2 bedroom.
Once he submits the proper paper work | will be able to issue him a permit.

Bryan McSwain R.E.H.S.

Onsite Wastewater Program Specialist
Harnett County Department of Public Health
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Blvd.

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7547

. 2/19/2010



